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From: Planning
Subject: 911 Miller Ave.

From: Holly Eliot 
Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2024 3:08 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 911 Miller Ave. 

Dear Zoning Board, 

We have no objection to the owners of 911 Miller Avenue adding a second floor addition to their 
house.  We live at 1003 Miller Avenue, which is across Maple Ridge and one house further up 
Miller.  Right now 911 Miller Avenue is attractive, and I'm sure with the addition it will still be attractive.  I 
hope they can go ahead with their plans! 

Holly Eliot 
Patrick Cardiff 


